
 

 

30 June 2014 

 

Brookfield Rail.  Determination of costs relevant to Co-operative 
Bulk Handling's access proposal of December 2013  
 

The Authority has today made a determination of costs for certain routes on the Brookfield Rail 
network which are relevant to the access proposal made by Co-operative Bulk Handling in 
December 2013. 

The Authority will provide a copy of this determination to Brookfield Rail and Co-operative Bulk 
Handling. 

The Authority is currently working with Brookfield Rail and Co-operative Bulk Handling to enable 
an appropriately redacted version of the determination to be published. The Authority intends to 
publish a redacted determination at a future time dependant on the progress of consultation with 
Brookfield Rail and Co-operative Bulk Handling. 
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